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Comments: I am strongly opposed to this development. The impact to local communities would be irrepearable.

Generations of folks use the area to recreate and create memories and if this were to happen, the area would

become a destination for the rich. There are enough private resorts in Montana for them to stay and i would hate

to see yet another incredible public place become a private enterprise. Locals are being pushed out by big

corporations all over the state in recent years and this would further push montana in a projection that would

affect community, wildlife, and public life negatively just like how colorado has privitized a lot of its unique natural

destinations.


